
From: Cindy  

Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 10:18 AM 
To: Planning 

Subject: Supporting the Jesuits 

 

 

 Hello, 

We are Mike and Cindy Masini and we have lived in Ward 2 for nearly 20 years. We are 
writing in support of the Jesuits’ petition to receive a special exception use so that they 
can live at 1919 Wayne Street. We are acquainted with the house and feel it is a perfect 
fit for the Jesuits and would enhance the neighborhood community, as well.  We  have 
known the Jesuits for  ten years and believe they would not only be good neighbors but 
also continue to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as they have for the past ten 
years. There is a very small group, a very few neighbors, who are against this sale. 
Their voice is disproportionately loud ~ please don't assume that they are anything more 
than a small minority.  

It would be most fair if the June 17 date of the Planning Commission public hearing and 
vote was changed, so that all members of the Planning Commission can be present to 
hear and vote on this very important issue.  

Again, I ask that you please vote (or encourage the vote) in favor of the Jesuits’ petition. 
It is the right thing to do. 

Thank you very much. 

Mike and Cindy Masini 

 

 


